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THE INFORMATION IN THIS BOX IS NOT A PART OF THE CONTRACT AND IS FOR COUNTY USE ONLY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sheriff/Coroner/Public Administrator 
 
 

Department Contract Representative  Kelly Welty, Chief Deputy Director 
of Sheriff’s Administration 

Telephone Number (909) 387-0640 

 
 

Contractor  Miller Mendel, Inc. 

Contractor Representative Tyler Miller, President & CEO 

Telephone Number (206) 330-2094 

Contract Term 12/06/2023 through 12/05/2025 

Original Contract Amount $222,476 

Amendment Amount $284,974 

Total Contract Amount $507,451 

Cost Center       

Grant Number (if applicable)       

 
 

Briefly describe the general nature of the contract:  
 
Amendment No. 1 to Contract No. 23-1307, including non-standard terms, with Miller Mendel, Inc., for the 
provision of access to Miller Mendel, Inc., electronic Statement of Personal History (eSOPH) software and 
support services to conduct pre-employment background investigations, increasing the total contract amount by 
$284,974, from $222,476 for a new total contract amount of $507,450, and extending the contract term by one 
year, for a new contract period of December 6, 2023 through December 5, 2025.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR COUNTY USE ONLY 

Approved as to Legal Form   Reviewed for Contract Compliance   Reviewed/Approved by Department 

       

Grace B. Parsons, Deputy County Counsel      Kelly Welty, Chief Deputy Director of Sheriff’s 
Administration 

Date    Date    Date  

  

Contract Number 
23-1307 A-1 

 
SAP Number 

      


